
Friday 9th May, 2025 

Newsletter 

VE day 80th Anniversary Celebrations 

Thank you to Mrs Pocock and Mrs Down, who made delicious cakes for our tea party. 

 
 
 
Free wooden staging blocks 
 
We have some  staging blocks that we no longer require. If anyone would like them for free, please contact 
the school office. 

Good Afternoon, 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our week at school has been short but very busy and full of learning. Thursday was 

a special day at school as we marked the 80th anniversary of Victory in Europe 

day. Thank you to all the parents and carers who brought the children in wearing 

clothing from the 1940’s to help children imagine life from a different era. The chil-

dren did learning about this period of history and we had a street party in the 

afternoon. I hope you enjoy the pictures of this event further on in the newsletter. 

Thank you very much to the PTA for providing red, white and blue cakes which 

made our afternoon even sweeter! 

We have also had a visit from the Mental Health Support Team in Schools (MHST) 

team to do an assembly for pupils. It is always helpful to have reminders about 

how to keep ourselves healthy and how to seek further advice when needed, so I 

have included a link below to their website for your information.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

The Mental Health Support Team in Schools (MHST) - Children and Family Health Devon  

https://childrenandfamilyhealthdevon.nhs.uk/our-pathways/mental-health-support-team/


 

80th Anniversary VE Day 



 

Exploring the Church 

In RE, the children in Class Bray are looking at the question: Which places 

are special and why? On Wednesday, Class Bray had the opportunity to 

visit the local Church where Reverand Katie talked to us about why the 

Church is a special building to the community and Christians. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed having the chance to look at the different areas and 

asked lots of thoughtful questions. A big thank you to Reverand Katie for 

taking the time out of her day to tell us all about the Church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lego Club! 

We thought we share some pictures of our first Lego Club. We had three brand new models to build with lots of team 

work and following instructions in order to complete our models! We had lots of fun! 

 

Please remember: Bratton Fleming School is a NO NUT Zone 

https://ventrus.current-vacancies.com/vid=VENTRUSMUL&t=VentrusCareers 

https://ventrus.current-vacancies.com/v?id=VENTRUSMUL&t=Ventrus-Careers


Week beginning 6th May 2025 

All teacher led clubs finish at 4:15, if your child attends Lego club please  pick up from 

Bray Class,  if attending Book Club, Kiwk Cricket and Football  club, your child will be 

brought to the bottom playground to meet you. For Afterschool club please collect as 

usual from the classroom.  

Here are the clubs that are running this week.  

After School Club- Reminder 

If you have enrolled your child on a Romar Sport or teacher led club which finishes at 

4.15pm, and you need to use the Afterschool  Club until you can collect. We have  

arranged for you to book a session with the Afterschool Club from 4.15pm until 

5.30pm. These sessions are available Monday to Wednesday and will cost £4.50 per 

session per child. Please sign up in Arbor. 

Day Club Time 

Monday 12th May Breakfast Club 8am—8:45am 

Book Club 3:15—4:15 

After School Club 3:15pm—5:30pm 

Tuesday 13th May Breakfast Club 8am—8:45am 

Kwik Cricket 3:15—4:15 

Lego Club 3:15—4:15 

After School Club 3:15pm—5:30pm 

Wednesday 14th May 

Breakfast Club 8am—8:45am 

Romar Sports  Football Club 3:15—4:15 

After School Club 3:15pm—5:30pm 

Thursday 15th May 

Breakfast Club 8am—8:45am 

After School Club 3:15pm—5:30pm 

Friday 16th May 

Breakfast Club 8am—8:45am 

After School Club 3:15pm—5:30pm 



12th – 15th May  KS2 SATs assessments (Year 6) 

21st May              Wilcombe Wobbler sporting event 

26th May – 30th May     Half Term 

2nd – 20th June   Phonics Screening window for assessment (Year 1 pupils) 

24th June     Sports Day weather permitting 

2nd – 6th June   Multiplication Screening window for  

     assessment (Year 4 pupils) 

9th – 13th June  Multiplication Screening window for  

                                          assessment (Year 4 pupils) 

2nd July   ‘Move Up’ day 

2nd & 3rd July  Pilton Academy Transition Days (Year 6) 

3rd & 4th July   Ilfracombe Academy Transition days (Year 6) 

8th July   Reserve Sports Day  

16th July    KS2 performance for invited community  

                                         members  and grandparents 

17th July    KS2 performance for parents/carers afternoon  

                                         performance and at 5.30pm 

22nd July             Year 6 leaver’s assembly for parents/carers of  

                                         Yr 6 children only   

23rd July      Last day of term 


